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Dear families of OMS

Fabulous trips - outstanding behaviour!

Our Year 7 pupils arrived home on Friday night following a successful trip to London. Check out all the photos
on our website. Everyone had a fabulous time and we’re looking forward to going again next year! You may
have seen the comments from the tour guide regarding the outstanding behaviour of pupils - fantastic! The
Year 7s who stayed in school had a trip to Hexham to go bowling and to McDonalds on Thursday. A member
of the public was so impressed by their conduct they stopped Mr Kane and commented on how amazingly
polite and well behaved they were! We have such fabulous and well mannered pupils at OMS and we are
always proud to take you out of school!

Attendance last week:

Year 5 Year 6 Year 7 Year 8 Whole School

96.5% 91.8% 98.9% 89.7% 94.4%

Well done to 7JK for having last week’s top attendance at an amazing 100%. They will receive the attendance
shield for this week!

Our attendance target is 96%.
Please ensure your child attends school regularly to ensure they do not
miss out on any valuable learning.
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Transition Day
It’s transition day on 10th July when the children will find out who their form teacher is for next year. Here are
the form teachers from September:

5JU:Miss Underwood
5ET: Miss Tyler
5DC: Mrs Colwell
Supported by Mr Snowdon

6DH: Mrs Heslop
6VC: New teacher
6VN: Mrs Norton
Supported by Mrs Lowes and Mr Collister

7JK: Mr Kane
7AWr: Mr Wright
7RP: Miss Pearson
Supported by Miss Armatage

8AW: Mrs Watson
8AL: Mrs Alister
8PA: Mr Addyman
Supported by Mrs Goodwin

Positions of Responsibility in School
One of the great things about OMS is the way in which our pupils get involved in wider school life and take
positions of responsibility to help run the school smoothly, and
in doing so develop leadership and organisational skills. We
know you probably don't want to be thinking about next
September as we haven’t even finished this term yet. But we
thought that some of our Year 7s moving into Year 8 might want
to start thinking about applying for some of the roles of
responsibility in school. The House Captain and Sports Captain
elections will take place very soon after we start back so pupils
might want to start thinking about and practising their election
speeches over the holidays. If you’d like to be a Young Sports
Leader or prefect then again start thinking about your
application speeches. Staff will support pupils with these speeches before they deliver them to make sure they
do their very best. Pupils in other year groups should start to think about putting themselves forward to be
School Council representatives as these elections will also take place very soon into the new term.
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My Child At School - MCAS
You should all now have access to My Child At School. Please contact Ms Sloane in the school office if you
are experiencing any difficulties with this new system.

School Uniform

Lost property
We have a huge amount of lost property in
school including sports clothes, water bottles,
keys, shoes and pencil cases along with the
usual uniform. If items are named, we can get
these back to your child. We will be donating all
unclaimed items to the Miners Lamp in
Eastwoods Park, Prudhoe.

Water bottles
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them every day in school. It is getting very warm and it’s really
important that pupils stay hydrated during the day. We would like children to bring their own water bottles to
avoid children knocking on the office door to get a cup.



Newsflash
06/07/23

School Fair
Don’t forget it’s our school fair on Friday afternoon. Classes are working very hard to prepare for their stalls
and we hope it will be bigger and better than before! Pupils can come in non school uniform on Wednesday
(please no belly tops!) and Year 6 and 6 pupils are being asked to bring in some chocolate of any kind and
Year 7 / 8 pupils a bottle of any kind. We had a fantastic pile of donations for our Christmas Fair, and raised
alot of money on these stalls so any contributions, small or large will be very much appreciated!

Recycle!

Don’t forget that you can recycle unwanted and unloved clothing, bags, shoes (pairs) and
small toys for collection and redistribution at our collection point in the school car park .
We think this project is so important to encourage our pupils to be aware of the effect waste
has on climate change. We are hoping that by starting with recycling, your child will also
begin to ask the right questions about climate change and the ways in which they can begin
to look after the planet for future generations.

Well done to our Y7/8 cricketers who played on Monday, and to our girls Key stage 3 Futsal team
who narrowly missed out on the title. Well done to all involved - full reports next week.

Music at OMS

Don’t forget our music festival on Wednesday - it’s going to be a great afternoon
of showcasing the outstanding musical talent we have in OMS! See you there!
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Music Lessons

MPN have sent the information

below for anyone thinking about

music tuition from September.

MPN have helped support some

amazing young musicians who've

ended up:

● In the Royal Philharmonic

Orchestra

● Touring with the 1975

● As members of Sam

Fender's band

● and in Mercury Music Prize

and Ivor Novello nominated

band Everything Everything

Contact MPN directly for more

information.
https://paritorliveparentv4.azurewebsites.net/2302/
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Tuition.asp

We really enjoy hearing about so many of your Hi-5 moments this year. Keep on sending them in and let us
know about any of your achievements and fantastic things you are involved in out of school. Please send
them into admin@ovinghammiddle.co.uk

https://paritorliveparentv4.azurewebsites.net/2302/
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Tuition.aspx
mailto:admin@ovinghammiddle.co.uk
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Upcoming events/Dates for diary - please check weekly for amendments/ further
events added:

10/07/23: Transfer Day
11/07/23: Careers fair

Year 5 Awards Evening, 5.30-6.30pm
12/07/23: OMS Music Festival & Rocksteady Concert

Non uniform day - donations for the School Fair: Y5&6: chocolate, Y7&8:
Bottles

13/07/23: Sponsored Walk - parents/carers welcome to join us
14/07/23: Summer Fair 1.45 -3.30pm - parents/carers invited
17/07/23: Sports For All KS2 - parents/carers invited - 9 a.m. - 12.30

Year 6 Awards Evening. 5.30 - 6.30pm
(please note change of date due to clash with Feet First dance show)

18/07/23: Sports For All KS3 - parents/carers invited - 9 a.m. - 12.30
19/07/23: Sports Day - parents/carers invited - 9 a.m. - 12.30
19/07/23: Year 7 Awards evening, 5.30-6.30pm
20/07/23: Year 5 Kingdom by the Sea Visit
20/07/23: Year 7 Beach Trip
20/07/23: Year 6 Bowling and Pizza
20/07/23: Year 8 Awards evening and prom - 7 p.m. - 10 p.m.
21/07/23: Year 7 Wylam Park visit
21/07/23: Year 8 Beach trip

Have a great week!
The OMS team
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Community
Notices:
Please let us
know if you
would like to
advertise any
community
events.
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Summer Vocal Day with National
Youth Choir

Date: Monday 21 August 2023

Time: 10am - 4pm

Venue: Newcastle University, Armstrong Building,

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 7RU

“I have fallen in love with singing even more
than before, which I thought wasn't possible.” (SING! Spring Weekend 2023 participant)
Join us and meet some of our inspiring musicians at our free Summer Vocal Day, and get the opportunity to

develop your musical skills further! Improve your musicianship and get an insight into what we do on our

residential courses as we focus on the core elements of singing practice and performance.

● For anyone who loves singing in Y6 to Y9.

● It’s free to take part and support is available for travel costs.

● Whatever your musical interest, this is open to all.

Sign up here: https://www.nycgb.org.uk/nycgb-sing

https://www.nycgb.org.uk/nycgb-sing
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Northumberland Cricket Board has some great
opportunities for girls aged 8-11 to play and try cricket
for FREE this summer at Tynedale Cricket Club with our
Girls Dynamos Cricket Camps.

All days will be delivered by Nothumberland Cricket
Board Coaches.
Participants will require a packed lunch, drinks, and sun
protection.
All participants will receive a free Dynamos t-shirt.

Date: 7th & 8th August
Timings: 10:00-15:00
Venue: Tynedale Cricket Club, NE46 3EW
Book HERE voucher code - 435JNK

We also have further holiday camps for your
daughter, just in case you are unavailable for the
camp above.
Go to our website to access these dates

To use the voucher code
Click the link then go through the signup process as
usual. At the checkout stage, there will be a box to enter
a discount code, at this point input the code and it will
remove the £40 fee, taking the cost to £0.

Adam Robson - Cricket Development Officer

Northumberland Cricket Board Limited
Benwell Hill Cricket Club
West Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 7EU

Landline:
Mobile: 07904 572443
Email:
adam.robson@northumberlandcricketboard.co.uk
Web: www.northumberlandcricketboard.co.uk

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/171ea393-5f76-41d4-a5e8-b00b5bd3b392
https://ncb.play-cricket.com/news_details?article_id=191821&date_range=last_year&keyword=&model_name=NewsArticle&news_type=news&page=1
http://www.northumberlandcricketboard.co.uk/


Newsflash
06/07/23



Newsflash
06/07/23



Newsflash
06/07/23


